
Dunbarton Energy Committee Meeting Minutes, June 20, 2016 
Members Present:  Bob Ray, Lee Richmond, George Holt, Bob Martel, John Stevens 
No votes taken, no quorum. 
Meeting opened at 7:05 PM 
  
1.  Approval of April 18 EC minutes 

 Approved 
2.  Public comment 

 No public in attendance  
3.  Energy Fair report:   

 Attendance was low, the weather was beautiful, may have attracted people to other 
activities 

 Good turnout of vendors and the workshop were well attended. 

 Change event name?  Some from other towns felt they could not attend as it was 
named the “Dunbarton Energy Fair” 

4.  Website revision: 

 Exisiting website was very admired but its presentation did not attract as widely as 
desired. 

 Could it have an online query as an entry point? 

 Could have a list of Dunbarton providers, vendors of energy products and services? 

 Have a forum that local vendors could participate in? 

 Cost of new site?  We have over $800 in our account from donations form NWN visits 
and Energy Fair donations. 

5.  Neighbors Warming Neighbors: 

 Need to publicize better, announcements placed at various locations in town?  Feature 
testimonials to draw more participants?   

 Note to add: “What is this costing taxpayers?”  Answer: “Nothing” 
6.  Should we have a booth at Old Home Day?  (Sept 17th)  Agreed that we should. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:34 
Next meeting:  Sept. 19, 2016 unless issues arise sooner. 
Respectfully submitted: John Stevens 

 


